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The Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority (“CTRMA”) has learned that the Public Integrity 

Unit of the Travis County District Attorney’s Office is conducting an investigation related to the 

CTRMA.  The Authority only became aware of this information as a result of media inquiries, and has yet 

to be contacted by the District Attorney’s Office concerning the nature and scope of the investigation.  It 

is the Authority’s understanding that the Public Integrity Unity routinely conducts investigations of 

complaints that allege conduct, which, if true, would constitute a violation of law.  The initiation of a 

complaint does not mean that any such violation has occurred.   

The CTRMA Board of Directors has insisted that its business be conducted openly, fairly, and 

with the highest degree of integrity.  “The Authority will cooperate fully in any investigation of its 

affairs,” said Mike Heiligenstein, Executive Director.  “I am confident that the business of the Authority 

has been managed in a manner compliant with the law and worthy of the public trust and has passed two 

outside audits with no exceptions.  I consider the entire operation of the CTRMA to be in the public 

domain and all information in this office is the property of the citizens of Travis and Williamson 

Counties.  Our credibility and integrity are above reproach.” Heiligenstein added.   
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